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Monday 2nd November 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Re: Election of Parent Governor at Christ Church C of E Primary School 

 

We would like to thank the two candidates who put their name forward for the role of parent 

governor at Christ Church. I am pleased to inform you of the result of our election for parent 

governor. 

 

Elected: Mr Chris Henderson 

 

The vote went to a ballot and Mr Henderson was nominated with a majority vote. Details of the 

actual number of votes cast can be obtained on request from the school office. 

Mr Henderson is a parent of two children at Christ Church and is keen to take up his post and 

represent the parent group. We wish him a warm welcome to our governing body. You are able to 

contact him, should you wish, via the school office email address: schooloffice@christchurch-

moreton.wirral.sch.uk  

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Amanda Donelan 

Headteacher 
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